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Comments: | am totally against this idea of privatizing Holland Lake. This lake is important to the people who live
in the Swan Valley for camping, fishing and recreation. To allow an out of state corporation the right to build on
Forest Service land, and take away this lake from those who use it and love it, is another insult to Montanans
who are losing the best areas of our state to the wealthy. It's already difficult to gain access to Flathead Lake if
you're not a motel guest or one of the lucky few who live on it. Holland Lake has a beautiful old lodge that is open
to all, and should remain there. The lake is open for summer recreation and winter skating and skiing. Please
don't allow the development of this beautiful lake. Please protect the Forest Service land and don't sell it off to
rich developers. Why must you help to destroy our way of life! Don't help to turn our state into a playground for
the rich. Please help to protect us not destroy us.



